Te Poari Hauora A Rohe O Te Tai Tokerau

2 October 2015

Cinnamon Whitlock
Fyi-request-3126-e99b6e33@requests.fyi.org

Dear Cinnamon
Official Information Act Request

The Ministry of Health transferred your request regarding Pregnancy and Parenting
information and education Tier 2 Maternity service to Northland DHB.

Northland DHB is in the process of implementing the Maternity Services — DHB
funded Pregnancy and Parenting information and education Tier 2 Service
Specification.

We are working directly with providers already providing education to young mothers
in Northland. These providers are Te Ora Hau and Hauora Whanui.

If you have any questions about Northland DHB's response to your information
request please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Dr Nick Chamberlain
Chief Executive
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